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This Sources Sought Notice is for informational and planning purposes only and shall not be 
construed as a solicitation or as an obligation or commitment by the Government at this time.     

The Orlando Veterans Affairs Health Care System (OVAHCS) has the need to obtain the 
following:  

• Renovation at Lake Baldwin.   

Period of performance: 

• One Time. 

Potential sources are to respond by email at Alberto.Velazquez-Santiago@va.gov no later than 
July 25, 2018 at 1pm Eastern Time, and provide the following information:  

a. Business Size (i.e. Small Business, SDVOSB, Woman Owned Small Business etc.) 

b. DUNS Number. 

Please see attached: 

• Scope of Work. 

 


